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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, January 17, 2013 at the K of C 
Hall at 7:00 PM. Lunch will be served 
after the meeting. FIRST DEGREE AT 
THE MEETING.  PLEASE NOTE:   
REGULAR STARTING TIME FOR 
ALL FUTURE REGULAR MEETINGS 
WILL BE 7:00 PM.  
 

The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, January 3rd, 2013 at 7:00 
PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

Our next unscheduled meeting will be Feb. 
21, 7:00 p.m. downstairs hall-see you 
there.  Happy New Year to the Auxiliary:  
A check in the sum of $8,320.56 was 
presented to Lou Holtmann, Chairman of 
the Meet life Campaign-Columbian 
Charities from the Fashion Show proceeds 
for an ultrasound machine for Bolivar, 
MO-GREAT JOB LADIES!  Cathy G. & 
Joan P. handed out the new phone tree 
calling list, all the ladies will be involved 
in the calling and everyone will need a list.  
Alice presented the finished Quilt, it is 
beautiful, and tickets will go on sale in 
January.  Help is needed for the March fish 
fries, be sure to sign up at the Feb. 
meeting.  Martha K. won the 50-50 
Cake Servers for Jan. 4 – JoAnn 
Schoenherr, Jane Haas, Sharon Scully and 
Carol Sell.  50/50 workers are:  Rosemary 
Pieper and Carol Prinster. Cake Servers for 
Feb. 1 – Marge Gentemann, Alice 
Forbeck, Kathy Niehaus and Mellie 
Aubuchon.  50/50 workers are: Carol 
Prinster and Joan Wilmas.  Cake Servers 
for Feb. 15- Sharon Scully, Norma 
Prinster, Mellie Aubuchon and   Marlene 
Pieper.  50/50 workers are:   Julie Christy 
and Carol Prinster. Cake Servers for Feb. 
22-Marlene Pieper, Joan Wilmas, Joan 
Schwendeman and Audie Lang.  50/50 
workers are:  Carol Sell and Bonnie 
Molitor.  
  
WE WISH A BLESSED, HAPPY AND 
PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR TO ALL. 
 

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: John Vogel……………...978-8074 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grd Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth….272-4818 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster………..........272-4768 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Scott Elfrink………………….240-6238 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
 Bob Popp…………………….240-5194 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: Jim Piel………………..978-3560  
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano…….314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Kathy Niehaus……...…240-6180 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell……………………..939-5423 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295  
 Ruth Randell……………314-330-5879 

 

 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 
Please welcome Brothers Jesse G. Contino 
and Richard L. Malon who transferred into 
the council at the last meeting.  
 
Please contact the Grand Knight John 
Vogel or Financial Secretary Ron Gardiner 
109 Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-
4393, FS2269@mac.com, if you have a 
financial hardship that is keeping you from 
paying your dues. 

 
 

 
FIRST FRIDAY FISH FRY  

 

The next first Friday fish fry will be on 
Jan. 4th with serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 
PM and as always we can use desserts.  All 
those who are scheduled to work at the 
fish fries are asked to please remain and 
help with the final cleanup.  If you are 
scheduled to work and you can’t make 
it, it is your responsibility to find 
someone to replace you.  If you are not 
scheduled but can work, your help 
would be appreciated.   
 
Team #3                Jim Piel                978-3560 

 1/4 

 
Nasi, Pat……...561-9993  Kunza, Larry.….978-9544 
Meyer, Joe……379-1696  Reller, Joe.……..978-1263 
Schoenherr, J…978-3347  Gentemann, M…639-6908 
Wilmes, D…….332-4482  McCulloch, J…..294-1374 
Hale, Kevin.…..379-2565  Hennessy, Bill....240-6497 
Wilmes, Tim.....379-0060  Buechler, Al…...272-8823 
Datt, Ralph.…...281-9488  Wiemann, John..978-5938 
 Bellanca, M..314-210-3675  Walsh, Jack……332-6868 
Gilbert, Kevin ..294-7949  Sorenson, Greg...379-5285 
Perkins, Mark…240-1145 Barry, Jim...........240-6471 
Pabst, Charles…978-5959 Daugherty, T…...272-5972 
Popp, Bob……..240-5194  Tidd, Don…...…379-5979 
Bauer, James …272-8268  Everett, Tom.......379-2926   
Flesch, Ken……240-7001  Koestner, Kevin...294-0955 
Bill Craig..........294-0092  Lindsey, Floyd...240-8475 

 
Team #5            Nick Bizelli               661-5530 
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Niehaus, Don…240-6180  Renna, Mark..….978-1598 
Kirchoff, T……240-0501 Dickherber, T.....978-1386 
Deters, Ed……..240-7350  Loeffler, Don….240-3125 
Garvey, Mike….281-3635  Gardiner, Ron....978-7639 
Niehaus, Jason..713-2513 Vohsen, Andrew..978-1577 
Maher, Dennis..272-1114  Hernandez, L…..272-1913 
Swoboda, Don..240-4004  Deterding, Rob...240-1537 
Hackman, Rob..240-0699  Deterding, Nor....240-8907 
Weber, Robert..240-9308  Deterding, Luke.240-1537 
McGuire, Dan...332-5478  Thomas, Wm......240-9331 
Haas, Michael..661-5845  Frey, Thomas…...281-0566 
Vohsen, Mike...294-1958  

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting  Jan. 3, 2013 
Charity Meeting       Jan.  8, 2013 
Regular Meeting       Jan. 17, 2013 
First Degree      Jan. 17, 2013 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Jan. 19, 2013 
2nd & 3rd Degree      Jan. 27, 2013 
             In Wentzville, MO  
Euchre Tournament      Feb. 16, 2013   
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HALL CLEANING 
  

The hall cleaning work list for January is 
as follows: 
 

D Niehaus  capt   240-6180 
 
S Albers………978-8864  J Ante…….314-313-5826  

J Bureck……...379-0597 J Anth..………379-2384 
G Batenhorst....980-1523 M Bellanca…314-210-3675 
Al Buechler…..272-8823  R Clark………240-2324  
N Deterding.....240-8907  G Doering...314-477-9622 
N Fredrick....636-399-8144   J Brucks..........240-9607 
K Hale……......379-2565  L Hernandez..272-1913 
J Landgraf…...628-9964  B Lepping.......240-4604 
Mark Martin.....281-3547  P Nasi…….…561-9993 
A Niebur……..240-2031  S Schnyder….541-1855 
W Byrnes…....240-7804  Luther Viel…..294-4088 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Ralph Pieper was not present and 
missed the $115.00 attendance prize.   
 

Brother Toby Gnade won the $20.00 
50/50. 

 

CONDOLENCES 
 
Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights James 
Ballmann whose grandson died, Victor and 
Chuck Bauer whose niece and cousin died 
and Brother Fred Volansky whose father 
died. 
 

PEP DARTBALL WORKERS 
 
Feb. 5 – Jane and Ron Haas, Jerry and 
JoAnn Schoenherr.  Feb. 12 – Mary 
Stoverink, Julie Christy and Mellie 
Aubuchon.  Feb. l9 - Rita and Gene 
Thornhill, Sharon and Vince Scully.   
Feb.  6 – Julie Christy, Carol Sell and Don 
Niehaus.   Wilma Sitzer will be score 
keeper for all weeks.  

 
2ND AND 3RD DEGREE 

 

A 2nd and 3rd Degree ceremony will be 
held on Sunday January 27, 2013 at the St. 
Patrick's Church Parish Center at 1:00pm.   

 

FREE THROW CHAMPIONSHIP 
 

The council Free Throw Championship 
will be held on Sunday January 20, 2013.  
The event will begin at 1:30pm at St. 
Dominic High School's Fallon Center.  The 
shoot is open to all Boys and Girls ages 
10-14.  This event is open to ALL 
children.  Birth certificate is required for 
proper age identification. 

 

SPECIAL MEETING REPORT 
 

On December 12, members of the 
Architectural Committee made a 
presentation to approximately 75 
members of the Council and Ladies 
Auxiliary.  The purpose was to review 
architectural drawings and cost 
estimates surrounding a proposed new 
hall.  The committee outlined the 
approach and walked the audience 
through the drawings.   Unfortunately, 
the total cost estimate of $ 1.45 million 
dollars is beyond our reach at the 
moment.   The committee did receive 
positive feedback and were encouraged 
to continue efforts to maintain the vision 
as presented.  The committee will 
attempt to find ways to cut cost while at 
the same time evaluate fundraisers to 
address the cost differential.   The 
architectural drawings will be posted at 
the hall if you wish to review.  The 
committee will be providing the Council 
with an update within the next 6 
months. 

 

HOOPS MANIA FUND RAISER 
FOR OUR NEW HALL 

 

At the meeting on December the 12th, we 
agreed that we needed to start more 
fundraising to make our new hall a reality. 
At the Council meeting on December 20th  
the Council voted to try Hoops Mania as 
the first of our new fundraisers.  The 
contest is based around the 2013 NCAA 
basketball tournament.  We sell a $10 
ticket and the buyer gets a chance to win 
one of 49 prizes ranging from $1000 to 
$20, based on the points scored by the 8 
random teams that they are assigned. 
Council members can get tickets at the 
January meeting or by calling Ron 
Gardiner (978-7639).  All sold tickets must 
be returned to be registered by Wednesday 
March 19th  - the day before our March 
Council meeting. 
Please show your support for this initial 
fundraiser dedicated to our new home! 

 

ROSES FOR LIFE 
 

The Roses for Life initiative will be held 
on the weekend of January 5-6, 2013 at St. 
Barnabas and January 12-13, 2013 at 
Assumption.  The roses will be placed in 
the pews for your signatures. We will need 
volunteers to place roses in the pews 
before and after each Mass. If interested in 
participating, please call Kevin Hudnut at 
636-978-3639 to be assigned your work 
time, or just come early or hang around 
late after mass.  
 

FIRST DEGREE 
 

There will be a 1st Degree at 7:00pm at the 
January meeting.   


